
 
 
 
 

VERANDAS BY THE SEA HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

FIRE PLUG REPLACEMENT UPDATE – December 6, 2018 
 

ATTENTION OWNERS WITH RECENT WORK TO UNITS DUE TO FIRE PLUG REPLACEMENTS 
 
In discussions with the supervising engineering firm (SKA), South-West 
Construction has informed them that they will be running slightly past their 
planned schedule for repairs.  They initially planned to be done by Tuesday of next 
week.  However, touch ups and completion of dry wall repair work could still be 
going on up until Thursday of next week. 
  
They explained the reason for their delays were due to working around demands 
of occupied rooms (bouncing from stack to stack depending on when 
homeowners/renters were home) and taking additional time to be sure dry wall 
repairs are done properly.  
 


